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James Smith, Production Director 

Originally from Connecticut, James joined GMCSF in 

the Fall of 2012. For several years he sang as a Tenor 2; 

however, his real passion is working behind the scenes 

as the group's Production Director. James has extensive 

experience as a theatre performer, director, and 

educator.  

After a corporate career of 35+ years, he is happy to 

dedicate his time to the South Florida performing arts 

community. In addition to his role with GMCSF, he is 

also the Managing Director of the South Florida Pride 

Wind Ensemble. 
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